
Baltic-Adriatic RFC    

30171 – Venezia Mestre – Italy 
www.rfc5.it                

 

Companies involved in RFC5; PKP Polskie Linie Kolejowe Spółka Akcyjna; Správa železnic, státní  
organizace; Železnice Slovenskej republiky; ÖBB-Infrastruktur AG; RFI Rete Ferroviaria Italiana S.p.A.; SŽ- 
Infrastruktura d.o.o. 

 

English translation of RFI’s Press Release 
Update 10 December 2020 

 

  

From 6 pm rail traffic has been reactivated regularly on the entire 

Verona - Brennero line. Yesterday evening, the Bolzano-Brenner 

section was reactivated.  

Traffic had been suspended on Saturday 5th December due to severe 

bad weather which caused a landslide near the Virgolo tunnel, south 

of Bolzano, and a breakdown in the power supply systems of the 

electricity operator between Bolzano and the Brenner Pass. 

Replacement buses have been activated to ensure service during the 

period of suspension of rail traffic.  

In order to support the coordination between the Infrastructure 

Managers involved, during the interruption, the Scandinavian-

Mediterranean Freight Corridor started the international collaboration 

table as provided for by the ICM - International Contingency 

Management procedure. 
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